
Charlotte Department of Transportation 

Memorandum 
 

FAST – FRIENDLY - FLEXIBLE 

 

Date: 

 

November 22, 2013 

To: 

 

 

Tammie Keplinger 

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department 

From: 

 

 
Dennis E. Rorie, PE  

Development Services Division 

Subject:  Rezoning Petition 13-017: Approximately 5.27 acres located on the east 

side of Little Rock Road and north of the 

intersection at Little Rock Road and 

Tuckaseegee Road. 

 

 

CDOT has previously commented on the subject petition in our memorandum dated October 25, 

2013.  We are currently not in receipt of the revised site plan as of the date of this memorandum, 

and ask that the status of this rezoning petition be clarified.    

 

 

If we can be of further assistance, please advise. 

 

 

R. Grochoske  

 

cc: S. Correll 

 Brett Canipe, NCDOT (via email) 

 Sean Epperson, NCDOT (via email) 

Rezoning File 

 


